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VEA President Jim Livingston on Election Results

Tonight, the wave we saw in 2017 in Virginia has turned into the tsunami of 2018!

Tonight’s results prove what we saw in 2017 wasn’t a one-time reaction. Virginians are ready for a change and
we want our elected officials to get to work for us.

It’s time to end the needless partisan bickering and grandstanding and to focus on issues that matter the most
to hard-working, ordinary families who ask for nothing more than the chance for a better future for their
children.

We congratulate the wave of 2018 and look forward to working with NEA Fund-recommended Senator Tim
Kaine and U.S. Representatives Bobby Scott, Donald McEachin, Don Beyer, and Gerry Connolly. We are delighted
to congratulate and welcome CongressWOMEN-elect Jennifer Wexton, Abigail Spanberger, and Elaine Luria. We
know that we are sending the right people to Washington to support our public schools.

##

The more than 40,000 members of the Virginia Education Association believe that every child deserves a great
public school.

VEA on Twitter:  @VEA4Kids


